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St. Patrick Catholic Church  

To All School Officials in regards to _______________________________ (student’s name)
On September 14-15, 2023, a very exciting religious based event will occur for our 8th Grade Students. The 8th Grade Guy’s Retreat will gather all 8th Grade students at St. Patrick School and St. Patrick’s Confirmation Formation Program for an overnight retreat experience.  Students from your school are enrolled in our CFP Program and will participate in this retreat. 
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This memo is to notify you of this event and the absence of your student(s) on September 14th from 11:00 am through the entire school day of September 15th.  Please allow the named student to have excused absence(s) for this event. 

This is a faith-based event and in the past, all school systems in Kentucky have released students for important religious experiences.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.
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Jonna O’Bryan
St. Patrick Catholic Church

Director of Youth Ministry and Confirmation
502 244-6083 ext. 102
jobryan@stpatlou.org
Parents’ Name and Signature 
_____________________________________________
